COMMUNICATION - C125
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
(Public Hearing)

Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

rrom:

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 6:01 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Yonge/Steeles development

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge &
Steeles neighbourhood.

The proposed density is between double to triple that allowed in the Secondary Plan.
There is no way the existing facilities/infrastructure can support such a large increase
in population.

| am aghast that City Council is considering moving forward with it.

| ask that the local community be allowed to weigh in on such a dramatic change to
our neighbourhood.

Please keep me informed of any actions Council takes on these proposals.

Regards,

Raphi

Raphi Wisebrod



-Mcl\/lorran Cres.

Vaughan, ON



